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See endorsement dated 7th TFebruary 1962
relating to T-2 type tankers,

The following entry should be made in the
S.R.L. appendix as regards this ship "edm#Plating
to be drilled at the next Special Survey".

It is also to be noted that no further

extension of the period for completion of the
Special Survey should be granted in this case.
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20th February 1962
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